
Friday 13th December 2024

Dear Parents / Carers,

Good afternoon and welcome to the penultimate Parent Bulletin of this term.

For your information, below are some of the great celebrations and events that have taken place on
campus this week as well as important information regarding students and future events.

CELEBRATIONS & EVENTS THIS WEEK:

Christmas Dinner Week!

More Christmas Dinner photos Year 11 Mock Interviews
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All Years ● Lost Property - A reminder that lost property not claimed by the end of this term
will be donated or recycled. Please click here for this week’s new items.

● Last day of term arrangements, earlier finish and Christmas Jumper Day - see letter
previously shared regarding the last day of term arrangements on Fri 20th December.

● Premier League Kicks - Please click here for information from Hinckley and Bosworth
council regarding Free city football sessions.

● Unifrog’s popular virtual Apprenticeship Fair is back for National Apprenticeship
Week 2025 (10–14 February 2025). Students are invited to meet up to 40 employers
in two hours. From finance to healthcare, and retail to the armed forces, students can
discover opportunities in a diverse range of sectors at all qualification levels from
intermediate to degree apprenticeships. Parents and caregivers are welcome to go
along and listen to live sessions and chat directly to employers. Students should sign
up by clicking on the link (12th February, 4–6:30pm).

● Equipment for Learning - a reminder that students should have certain items with
them each day. Click here for the details of the basic equipment needed. Please

● Food Bank Collection- Glenfield food bank will be coming to collect items on
Wednesday afternoon. We'll accept last minute donations until Wednesday tutor time
if anyone would still like to donate. Thank you in advance.

Year 8 ● HPV Vaccinations - The NHS immunisations team will be visiting campus on Tuesday
14th January 2025 to see Students in Year 8 for their HPV Vaccine. A letter has been
shared with a link to the consent form.

Please email bmorrison@brookvalegroby.com if you have any queries. The
consent form closes on Monday 13th January 2025. We will not be able to take
consent over the phone after this time.

Year 9 ● GL Science Assessments - please click here for a letter regarding Year 9 GL Science
Assessments which will be taking place in January 2025. This information was shared
by email with Parents this week along with a revision checklist.

● Year 9 Option Choices - Please see the letter regarding this Options Sept 2025 sent
out earlier this week

● Teenage Booster and ACWY Vaccinations - The NHS immunisations team will be
visiting campus on Tuesday 28th January 2025 to see Students in Year 9 for their
Teenage Booster and Meningitis ACWY Vaccine. A letter has been shared with a link
to the consent form.

Please email bmorrison@brookvalegroby.com if you have any queries. The consent
form closes on Monday 27th January 2025- We will not be able to take consent over
the phone after this time.

Year 11 ● Year 11 Art/Graphics/Textiles Coursework Deadline - The FINAL COURSEWORK
DEADLINE IS FRIDAY 20TH DECEMBER AT 8AM. There is no extension to this
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deadline for any student.

All teaching staff and students are working hard every lesson as well as extra
intervention sessions to support in the completion of this work. Please note that this
coursework is 60% of the students overall GCSE grade. Please contact your child's
subject teacher for any queries. The team is grateful for all your ongoing support at
home encouraging your child to complete coursework by this deadline.

● Year 11 Graphics Students
Extra sessions week commencing Mon 16th December to support students in

reaching the finish line/deadline are:

● Tuesday lunchtime

● Tuesday 3:15 - 4:45pm

● Wednesday lunchtime

● Wednesday 3:15 - 4:45pm

● Thursday lunchtime

● Thursday 3:15 - 4:45pm

●

Post 16 ● Year 13 Leaver Hoodies - students have the opportunity to order “Leaver Hoodies”.
There will be no extension to the deadline as the hoodies will be ordered for delivery
in the New Year for students to wear. A letter has been shared by email with the
revised deadline dates for order choices on the google form and the associated
payment on Arbor > School Shop. Click here for the revised letter and here for the
size and colour chart.

● Year 12 Trips to NEC UCAS Discovery & King Power 2025 - a reminder that whilst
these trips aren’t for a while (11th March and 24th June 2025), we need sufficient
numbers for these trips to go ahead. They are currently available to book on Arbor >
Activities > Trips > Trip - Y12 NEC UCAS Discovery & King Power Bowl click here for
the original letter.

● Virtual Taster Lectures University of Leicester - Discover the range of virtual taster
lectures, offering a unique glimpse into the exciting subjects you can study at
Leicester. Led by the University’s world-leading academics, you'll also hear more
about life as a student at the University of Leicester.

Subjects included are:
Modern Languages (16th Dec)
Biomedical Engineering (17th Dec)
Environmental Sciences (7th Jan)
Geography (8th Jan)
Criminology (8th Jan)
Geology (9th Jan)
Computer Science (9th Jan)
Physics (10th Jan)
Film studies (14th Jan)
Economics (14th Jan)
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Psychology (15th Jan)
Law (15th Jan)
Accounting and Finance (16th Jan)
English (16th Jan)

For more information about our free talks, and to book your place visit the website here.

● Year 13 Progress Evening 16.01.25 - Please click here for the Progress Evening letter
that has been shared with Parents. Appointments open at 6pm 13th December.
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